
September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception children

We are delighted to announce that our Reception pupils are going to be starting their Beach School adventures from Wednesday 14th
September..

EveryWednesday, small groups will be transported in the school minibus to local beaches here on
Portland for a one hour session exploring our coastal environment. To support these sessions, please
can you send your child to school with a pair of wellies, spare trousers/shorts and socks in a bag. If you
cannot source wellies before Wednesday then please do not worry we will support you with this.

To ensure your child can be part of our Beach School experience, then please make sure you have
allowed consent via the SIMs app for school visits.

Reception P.E will be on Mondays. Please send your child to school with
black shorts/tracksuit bottoms/sports leggings, and suitable velcro trainers
in their bag.
.

As the weather gets cooler, a plain black sweatshirt (or school jumper) might be beneficial. We will
always endeavour for P.E to take place outside so coats, hats and gloves are welcome to keep the
children warm and happy.

We look forward to sharing these exciting adventures and this wonderful opportunity with you all
through our social media channels.

Kind Regards

- Primary P.E CoordinatorCoralie Russell

mailto:crussell@atlantic-aspirations.org

